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Dear members of the CSC,

I urge yor to support the funding recommendations for WRT/Big Steps. This program is more than a training and
career program. I have witnessed firsthand the value of their work in the lives of teens and adults in need of
opportunities. Opportunities that they have not found elsewhere. Their clients become part of a large network of
support. A support system full of amazing equitable partnerships ith the whole purpose to help WRTP clients
succeed and thrive. I am proud to be a WRTP partner and supporter.

Please support the recommendation to fund WRTP.

Respectful,

Veronica Figueroa
Executive Director
DAMA Inc
Owner of Art MVF & Design
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